
22 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening - 18 November 2020 

 

I would like to invite you to attend St Katherine’s Sixth Form Open Evening on               

Wednesday 18 November from 6.00pm-7.00pm. 

 

We are looking forward to rising to the challenge of promoting our Sixth Form in virtual                

form, as I introduce myself as the new Head of Sixth Form along with words from our                 

Headteacher, Mr Humphreys, our expert team of post-16 teachers and - most            

importantly - our students.  

 

Over the course of this virtual event, we will aim to give an insight into the unique                 

aspects of our Sixth Form that will encourage you to trust St Katherine’s as your post-16                

provider of choice. This will include insights into our subject offerings and prospectus,             

contributions from our exceptional tutor team and an opportunity to ask any questions             

you may have.  

 

The event will be held over Zoom, and can be signed up for at ​this link​. Once you have                   

registered, you will receive a confirmation email outlining the simple steps required to             

attend.  

 

We are proud of the culture we have built in our Sixth Form. While we wish it was                  

possible to welcome you in person, we hope you will join us online and allow us the                 

opportunity to show you why you should choose St Katherine’s as you continue your              

journey in education.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Geraint Davies 

Head of Sixth Form 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wd68iDft0IWkJ0GjopSF7Q1afCFzlfup6IribYxvdWM/edit?ts=5f9051ef&gxids=7628

